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OCCUPATIONAL HEALTH AND,

RADIATION DIVISION

Mr. Russell Rhoades
Division. Director
Environ =ntal Improvement Agency
Santa Fe, New Mexico.,

Dear Mr. Rhoades:

United Nuclear-Homestake Partners'' personnel, aLd
its consultant, Mr. Smith, gave a verbal report to the Envi-
ronmental Improvement Agency on the tailings pond spillage
that occurred at its uranium processing plant on February 5,1977.

,

A preliminar,f written report will be submitted to
your agency as rapidly ar. possible but not later than February22, 1977.

This will be followed up by a more definitive study,
which it might reasonably be anticipated would be completed
in about 90 days from today.

Sincerely yours,

UNITED NUCLEAR-HOMESTAKE PARTNEPS
.. -7 ,7,

.-fr [I14 | l'
Paul M. Price
General Manager
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